
 
  

Calling all 3rd, 4th and 5th Graders!!! 

  

Come sing with us and create memories that will last a lifetime! All choir 
members will get a T-shirt and a chance to perform for your friends, families and 

the entire community.   
  

● When: Tuesdays 8:15am, 9/18- 12/11 (It’s early, but totally worth it!)   

● Where: Franklin choir room  

● Who: 3rd, 4th and 5th graders who love to sing  

● Cost: $50 (Covers the cost of T-shirt and choir music.) 

● Concerts: Lake Washington Choir Festival 11/29, Franklin all-school assembly 12/13, 
Franklin evening family concert 12/13, Redmond Town Center 12/15  

 

Sponsored by Ben Franklin PTA  
Registration has moved entirely online at 6crickets.com and payment must be 
made by credit card.   

• Find the choir listed under the menu <For Parents>, <Enrichment 
at my school>, <Ben Franklin Elementary>.   

• Be sure to enter updated email (for class communications) and phone numbers 
(in case of emergency).   

Liability insurance requires the help of a PTA member and LWSD volunteer chaperone for 
each rehearsal: please use Sign-up Genius during registration.  
  

For scholarship eligibility, visit or email the school counselor  
Marissa Stone at mstone@lwsd.org  

  
Please direct registration questions to our PTA VP of After-school Enrichment Audria Stubna 

at astubna@gmail.com   

 
 

  


